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The annual WGCC Congregational Meeting was held on Sunday, May 18, 2014 immediately after worship.  A summary of the actions taken and discussions follows.
Board chair Sally Smith called the meeting to order at 11:45 AM    A quorum of at least 50 voting members (25% of the total voting members) was established to do business with 64 voting members in attendance.  

Copies of the 2014 Webster Groves Christian Church Mission and Ministry Plan and a list of the final candidates for the Transitional Oversight Team were distributed to participants.  Copies of a more detailed one-page budget were available as well.

ACTION:  The following list of Transitional Oversight Team members was presented by the chair on behalf of the current executive committee.  Each person nominated volunteered to serve on this transitional team, was endorsed by another member of the congregation in that regard, and completed a training program prior to this meeting.
Team members:  Mat DeKinder, Tracy Downing, Lea Gerdes, Diane Mark, John Pahl, John Smith, Laura Stuetzer, and Robin Woodrome.

VOTE:  The congregation voted unanimously to accept the slate of candidates.

Jeff Moore noted that this team would meet as soon as possible to begin their initial task of formation as a functioning group and creation of the guiding principles for church operation in the future.

ACTION:  The 2014 Webster Groves Christian Church Mission and Ministry Plan showing planned spending for the coming church year was presented as a motion from the Finance Committee.  

Income and expenses are equal in the Mission and Ministry Plan.  As of the meeting, 59 giving units (families) had returned their commitments, including 9 new giving units.   The money pledged to date represents a 6% increase in giving.

The spending plan includes the following:

Spirit-Filled Action:               $135,779.00 

Sharing the Good News:      $122,250.00

Sent (Outreach) Activities:  $129.185.00

Total of both estimated income and expenses:  $387,214.00

The report also includes $51,000 in separate giving for 10 specific Mission Partners. 

Discussion centered on the transition to a volunteer child care program with several members voicing concerns about the feasibility of this direction and a desire to return to paid child care.
VOTE:  The 2014 Webster Groves Christian Church Mission and Ministry Plan was accepted unanimously.

After the vote, discussion continued about how the Transitional Oversight Team would seek input from the congregation and report openly and regularly to the congregation as they did their work.  While meeting minutes would not usually be available to the congregation in general due to privacy or confidentiality issues, regular reports, including summaries of meeting content, will be published.

Additional discussion occurred about the backgrounds represented by the newly elected Transitional Oversight Team members.  
Sally Smith adjourned the meeting at 12:20 PM.

Submitted by John E. Smith, Secretary

